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Buckminster School, where children become Inspirational Learners 

  

Christmas Performances 

Well done to all children for putting 100% into their performances; we are all so proud of you.  Thank 

you to parents for providing amazing costumes, for donations for the raffle, mince pie donations, to 

the village hall, to the PTFA for helping on the night and to everyone who came along to support the 

children.   

 

 

 

 

 

  Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 17th Dec –  

Tuesday 18th Dec– Rev Rush Assembly, School Festive Lunch 

Wednesday 19th Dec – Christmas Parties pm 

Thursday 20th Dec – 

Friday 21st Dec – Carol Service Buckminster Church 2.30pm All Welcome 

SCHOOL CLOSES FOR CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY. 

BACK TO SCHOOL TUESDAY 8TH JANUARY 2019! 

This week’s merit certificates are 
awarded to;  

FS2 – Sophie and Oliver 
Yr 1 - Alexander 
Yr 2 –Olivia 
Yrs 3 & 4 – Jack Sm, Benjamin and 
Alfie Z 
Yrs 5 & 6 – Oscar, Ben, Lorriena, 
Thomas, Wilson and Erin. 
Sports Merit – Sam R 

Well done to you all! 

The Healthy Food Company will be run by Thomas, 

Lily, Eden, Edward, Wilson and Louisa  

Prices will remain much the same. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Teddy Bear Raffle 

 

The Teddy Bear Raffle will be drawn on Monday 17th December – a few tickets are left! £1.00 a go. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carol Service – Friday 21st at 2.30pm 

If you are unable to attend, please pick your child/ren up from the church at 3.15pm.  Children on the 

bus will be collected from the church. 

 

After School Club – Friday 21st December 

After School Club will not be available on Friday 21st December. 

(Breakfast club on Friday 21st will be available as usual). 

Christmas Party Afternoon - Wednesday 19th  

Children to bring party clothes in a named bag so they can change at lunchtime. 

 

 

Photos 

If you took or grandparents took any photos of the performances which have other 

children in them, please ensure they are not posted on social media.  Thank you 



 

Year 2 Musical Performance  

Well done to all year 2 children who performed and showcased their musical talents this week.  They 

have received 12 weeks of music lessons from the Leicestershire Music Service learning about 

rhythm, pitch, pulse and just having fun.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

Governing Body  

At the end of this term we say goodbye to Stephen Vickers who has been a governor for over 4 years 

and the Vice Chair for just over 3 years.  He has supported the school through some difficult times 

and we will be forever grateful for his time and commitment to Buckminster School.   

We welcome three new governors; Beckie Wells, Karen Kemp and Jamie Smith. 


